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Westmont Homes Association Annual Meeting   
Thank you to all residents who participated in the Annual Meeting.  Congratulations to newly 
elected board members Don Roth, Connie Brockert and Jamie Brooks.  Congrats to Billie Napier 
on her re-election for a second term as Treasurer.  Meeting minutes are attached.  A report from 
our Association President, Tom Armstrong, is enclosed.  
 
Please mark your calendar for next years meeting scheduled for October 20, 2009.  
 
 
Newsletter Website Address   
View this and future newsletters and board minutes at the HACCD internet site -   
http://www.haccd.org (click on Kansas associations, then Westmont)  
 
 
119th Street Project 
Aspen will begin trimming of trees along fence line during the last week of October.  Guier Fence 
Company will begin removal of old fencing and installation of new fencing shortly thereafter.  
Fence installers may be required to access 119th with wheel barrows and fence materials 
through side-yards.  We apologize for any inconvenience.   We recommend you mark any 
sprinkler systems located near the fence.  This will help prevent damage.  
  
 
Westmont Coffees 
The ladies of Westmont get together every month on the second Tuesday at 9:00 a.m. - usually at 
Scooter's located at Antioch and College.  This is where we will be meeting November 11th - and 
we would like to see you there.  In December, everyone is invited to Brenda's home (8335 W. 
120th Street) for the monthly coffee at 9:00 a.m. on December 9th. If you would like to bring a 
snack to share, that would be nice - but NOT necessary . . . just come and enjoy your neighbors 
during the Holiday season.  Call Brenda at 498-1617 if you have questions. 
 
 
Welcome New Westmont Residents  

Marilyn Petr - 12034 Mackey 
Jennifer Finnegan - 12008 Hemlock 
Kahley Schiller - 12046 Mackey 
 
 

Westmont Yard & Lawn Maintenance   
The first of two fall clean ups will be scheduled for mid-November, weather permitting.  The clean 
up will include all areas, front and back yards.  We ask that property owners assess the need 
to remove and replace overgrown plants and any grassy areas requiring seeding or sod.   
Please contact Aspen if you would like to hire them to plant, remove, replace or re-seed.  It is the 
responsibility of property owners to neatly and caringly maintain their property.   


